
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 66, Report No. 36, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on September 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
66 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR REPORT 
 WITH RESPECT TO THE REVIEW OF THE TREE BY-LAW 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff provide a report in 2015, with respect to the review of the Tree By-law. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Schulte. 
 
 


